
EXCLSUSIVE:  Federal Investigation Into Sexual Harassment In Wisconsin National 
Guard Is Over And Has Been Given To Governor Evers 

By Mark Belling, WISN-AM 

  

A federal investigation into sexual harassment in the Wisconsin Army and Air National Guards 
has been completed and a lengthy report has been given to Governor Tony Evers who hasn’t told 
anybody he has received it.    

  

State Senator Scott Fitzgerald, the Senate Republican Leader who asked Evers to look into 
numerous complaints of harassment within both the Air and Army National Guard units, was not 
aware the report has been completed or that Evers has it.   A Madison based Guard member has 
alleged that top Guard officials are retaliating against members who have complained. 

  

I am attempting to obtain communications between Evers’ staff and Major General Daniel 
Dunbar, the adjutant general of the Guard and head of the state Department of Military 
Affairs.  Dunbar has held the position for years and was on the job long before Evers was elected 
Governor.  Dunbar reports to the governor. 
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